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As a resident of the Downtown area, [ would like to register my full support for the use of this space as an
emergency shelter and would like to encourage you to consider making it as accessible for those in need as possible
and with as many resources as possible including showers, laundry facilities, space for those with pets and places to
get warm and dry. I would encourage the availability of support services for nutrition and health needs. It would
be nice to see something open 24/7 and hope there would be tables, chairs, and things to do for day time use, as well
as the beds and mats proposed.

Jeanine Harper



